
As Mendocino County property owners who have had their fire insurance terminated with only 

an unaffordable Cal Plan policy as an alternative, we cannot conceive of a reasonable reason for 

the proposal to slash funding to the Fire Safe Council by 75 percent. This year, Mendocino 

County needs all the fire prevention help it can get and the Fire Safe Council is a valuable help. 

Please do not cut its funding.  

Thanks for your attention, 

Dore and Martha Griffinger 

 


